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Neighborhood Health Plan of Rhode Island (Neighborhood) continues to develop programs to bridge health
equity gaps and support members in their health and well-being. Proper nutrition is especially important for
postpartum women. Neighborhood recognizes this need and is pleased to offer a new benefit for our
Commercial members.

Effective immediately, Neighborhood Commercial members with a recent hospital birth are eligible for a no-cost
meal delivery program. Neighborhood has partnered with Mom’s Meals®, a meal planning and delivery service,
to offer new moms 28 dietitian-designed meals. After their inpatient delivery and stay, refrigerated meals will be
delivered directly to the new mom, ready to heat, eat and enjoy.

Please share this great news and opportunity with your Neighborhood Commetcial members/patients. Mom’s
Meals® will contact all eligible Neighborhood Commercial members directly to choose their meals and set up the
program.

Thank you for all you do to support Neighborhood members throughout and beyond their pregnancy journey!

The above information was sent in a formal notification to all applicable Neighborhood contracted providers
via USPS before/on February 1, 2023. To receive important news and information via email on matters such as
new initiatives, policy changes, and more, please click here to register your email address.
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